
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 40754/22 
 
17th August 2022 
  

Deputy Darren O'Rourke 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention. Firstly, please accept 

my sincere apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the number of consultant paediatric ophthalmologist 

working in the public health services; his plans to expand this number; the 

international recommended best practice ratios for paediatric ophthalmologist 

surgeons to population and current ratios.  

 
Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

I have followed up with Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) and set out here-under the information 
that you require. 
 
Whole Time Equivalent (WTE) numbers for Ophthalmology Consultants at CHI at 
Crumlin 
 

Donal Brosnahan Ophthalmology 0.45 

Kathryn McCreery Ophthalmology 0.44 

Sarah Chamney  Ophthalmology 0.36 

Total Ophthalmology 1.25 

 
WTE numbers for Ophthalmology Consultants at CHI at Temple Street 
 
Ian Fllitcroft Ophthalmology 0.38 

Sarah Chamney Ophthalmology 0.41  

Stephen Farrell  
 

Ophthalmology 0.55 

Claire Hartnett Ophthalmology 0.42 

Susan Fitzsimon Ophthalmology 0.09 

Total Ophthalmology 1.85 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

I can advise that there is no paediatric Ophthalmologist in CHI at Tallaght. Service there is 
covered by adult consultant’s providing some part of service under SLA with Tallaght 
University Hospital. 
 
Please see data below on international surgical specialities from the HSE National Doctors 
Training and Planning report. 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

    
I trust this information is of assistance to you.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie 

mailto:joe.gannon@nchg.ie

